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Recruitment of a CARP Director 

 
The FFWPU UK headquarters is recruiting a director for the College Association for the Research of the 
Principle (CARP). This member of staff will raise young leaders who positively impact society by 
empowering them through the study and application of Unification Principles. 
 
Applications for the position can be submitted until 7th October 2016, after which suitable applicants will 
be invited for an interview. Applicants from the UK or even from abroad will be considered. 
 
Job Description 

 
The CARP Director will serve the UK student community – primarily of the FFWPU, which includes 2nd 
generation Unificationists – and coordinate the growth of this community through educational 
and  evangelical activities. This will involve: 
 

Organising workshops that teach Divine Principle and raise leadership skills 
 
Empowering local communities to cultivate relationships amongst student and young adult 
members 
 
Maintaining a database of students connected to FFWPU and communicating to them regularly 
 
Coordinating local and broader evangelical programmes, such as working with the Cheon Il Guk 
missionaries 
 
Coordinating student-focused worship services in the local communities 
 
Building a team of volunteers to support with the above tasks 

 
Qualifications 

 
Right to work in the UK (essential) 
 
Exemplary standard of faith and character (essential) 
 
Good communication in English language, spoken and written (essential) 
 
Management skills; ability to work with a team (essential) 
 
Experience of teaching Divine Principle and speaking in public (preferable) 
 
Experience as a university student (preferable) 

 
Details 

 
The CARP Director would be expected to deliver 15 hours of work per week flexible in their own time, 
although they could use desk space in the FFWPU HQ in 43 Lancaster Gate. The salary will be negotiated 
depending on experience. The term of employment would be a twelve-month contract, renewable at the 
end of the contract. The CARP Director’s line manager will be the National Director of FFWPU-UK.  
 


